SEM/INOLE COUNTY
PRESS RELEASE

Seminole Co. Fla.,, (11/28/11)-The Seminole County Sheriff's Office is asking the
public for help in identifying a Robbery suspect.

On 11/25/11, at approximately 6:00 p.m., deputies responded to the Hut No. 8
clothing store, located at 4932 West SR 46, in Sanford, in reference to an armed
robbery. The victims told deputies they were working when the male suspect
entered the store and began to look at merchandize located near the cash register.
One of the victims asked him if he needed assistance, in which he indicated he did
not. About a minute later, the suspect pointed a handgun at the employees and
forced one of them into the bathroom while he had the other employee empty the
register. Once he had the cash, he forced that victim back into the bathroom as well
and fled the scene.

During the incident an unidentified black male and female entered the store, but
they did not call law enforcement. It appears they were only in the store for a few
minutes. Investigators are also attempting to identify the couple and are interested
in speaking to them.

The suspect is described as a black male, approximately 6’ tall, dressed in long khaki
shorts, a dark green or blue jacket, and wearing a shoulder length red and brown

wig.

Anyone with information about this crime is urged to call CrimeLine at 1-800-423-
TIPS or the Seminole County Sheriff's Office at 407-665-6650.
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